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This bill is important for Oregon children and families. If necessary for it to pass, 

please remove the language regarding CRT. Oregon families NEED to be able to 

send their children to the school and environment that is best suited for their children. 

For districts to be able to deny a transfer, based on the fact a family has found a 

better option for their child, is absolutely abhorrent. If our legislators care at all about 

families (or votes) they will do what is necessary to allow parents to transfer their 

children to the school that is best suited for THEM. Remove the 3% cap.  


